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From:  Jeffrey Dea  
Sent: June-30-16 11:21 AM 
To: 'Fawn Sault' <Fawn.Sault@newcreditfirstnation.com> 
Cc: Megan DeVries <Megan.DeVries@newcreditfirstnation.com>; Mark LaForme 
<Mark.LaForme@newcreditfirstnation.com>; 'quentin.lewis@newcreditfirstnation.com' 
<quentin.lewis@newcreditfirstnation.com>; McKinnon, Don (dpmckinnon@dillon.ca) 
<dpmckinnon@dillon.ca>; Pinelopi Gramatikopoulos <pgramati@toronto.ca>; Tracy 
Manolakakis <tmanola@toronto.ca> 
Subject: Gardiner East and Lake Shore Boulevard Reconfiguration Environmental Assessment 
Follow-up 
  
Hi Fawn, 
My apologies for the delay in following up. Further to our meeting on May 5, 2016, here 
is a brief meeting summary that I have compiled. Follow-up items are attached, as 
appropriate. If there is anything I've missed, please let me know. I'll be in touch about 
other City-led EA's. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jeff. 
  
Jeffrey Dea, MES 
Manager Infrastructure Planning 
Transportation Services Division, Transportation Infrastructure Management Section 
City of Toronto 
City Hall, 22nd Floor, East Tower 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto,  ON  M5H 2N2 
  
(O) 416-392-8479 
(M) 416-993-6810 
jdea@toronto.ca 
  
  

 
Meeting Time/Date: 10:30 AM (actual start time was after 11:00 AM) 

May 5, 2016 
  

Meeting Location:    Department of Consultation and Accommodation 

6 First Line Rd., R.R. #6 
Hagersville, ON N0A 1H0 

  
Participants:  Fawn Sault, Consultation Manager, Department of Consultation and 
Accommodation 

                    Megan DeVries, Archaeological Coordinator, Department of Consultation 
and Accommodation 

Quentin Lewis, Environmental and Traditional Knowledge Coordinator, 
Depart of Consultation and Accommodation 

Mark LaForme, Director, Department of Consultation and Accommodation 
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https://trca.ca/conservation/green-infrastructure/don-mouth-naturalization-port-lands-flood-protection-project/
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